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Outcome      2 
 
DEEWR Question No. EW663_09 
 
Senator Mason asked on Wednesday 4 June 2008, EEWR Hansard page 11. 
 
Question 
 
One-off costs and the ongoing costs 
 
Senator Mason – Have you received any advice from state governments as to what they 
think the one-off costs and the ongoing costs will be?  Can you make that correspondence 
available? 
 
Ms Paul – We are happy to take that on notice. 
 
Answer 
 
Yes.  The Department has received information about on-costs from the Queensland 
Department of Education, Training and the Arts and the NSW Department of Education and 
Training.  As noted at the Estimates Hearing, the Department is required to seek permission 
from any education jurisdiction that supplies information.   
 
Permission has now been granted by the Queensland Department of Education, Training 
and the Arts and the NSW Department of Education and Training to release this information. 
The information provided to the Department is attached. 
 




